Information for Parents for all children welcomed back to the school site from
Monday the 18th Of May. In alert L2 all children should be at School unless
sick themselves.
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At Alert level 2, all children and young people should be at school. Physical distancing is
less important inside the class as it is between classes. More important, and it will be
important for a long time to come, will be the hand washing, coughing into the elbow (or
preferably a tissue) and wiping hard surfaces a couple of times a day.

All children are attending Fruitvale during Level 2 of Covid 19.
Unless: they are sick or they have been exposed to someone with COVID in the
past seven days.

To ensure the safety of staff and your children, these conditions are being put in place:

1. All children will arrive via the Fruitvale Road drive and will be met at the three
gates off the drive by a staff member. The gates will be locked after 9am and up
to 3pm.

2. No adults apart from staff will be allowed on the school site.



3. Please make sure your child brings: Water(Though taps will be available - Enough
for the whole day) have clothing for the weather of the day.

4. The school uniform does need to be worn each day from now on.

5. There is both before and after school care. Anyone requiring before or after
school care contact Carol at 02102498202. She will let you know the conditions
the care will be working under.

6. The Tuckshop will be open and we are wanting totally cashless payment. Please
ring the office to set this up.

7. Children will be supplied with everything they need to work at school.

8. Please bring back all computers that have been lent to your child. Please clean
them thoroughly if you have the correct cleaners at home.

9. The days at school will be initially structured to catch the children up with returning
to the more formal school environment. We are looking at including those aspects
that were a positive experience for the students while on COVID leave. Thank-you
for helping us keep Te Whanau o Fruitvale safe and in fact the whole of New
Zealand safe, during this strangest of times.

Please contact us before Wednesday the 13th if you cannot meet any of these
conditions or if there is any confusion.

Ring Principal: Donal McLean on 0211296483 for any and all clarification over this L2
period.



